
 

The weekly newsletter of St Bartholomew’s School. 

      

SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING 

Thursday 2 November 2017 

5.30pm – 8.30pm 
 

 

 

 

St Bart’s Sixth Form provides  

exceptional opportunities and  

our students secure excellent results. 
 

In 2017 25% of all grades were A*/A grades 

and 80% of all grades achieved  

were C grade or better. 
 

Come to our Open Evening and find out about 

more than 40 subject courses  

and the vibrant Sixth Form life at St Bart’s. 
 

There will presentations by the  

Head of Sixth Form at 5.30pm and 7.00pm 

Subject information available  

throughout the evening. 

Plan your visit; the evening’s programme 

is on the website at http://bit.ly/2g3YH1r 

 

Applications open immediately  

following the Open Evening. 

 

Tel: 01635 576368 

Email:  sixthform@stbarts.co.uk 

@St_Barts_School 

www.stbarts.co.uk 

Calling all interested Craft 

Fair Stall Holders! 
If you are thinking of booking a stall 

at this year’s Christmas Gift and Craft Fair 

then please book directly via the PA website 

www.stbartspa.co.uk 
Student stalls for fundraising can be booked 

by emailing stbartspa@gmail.com 

and requesting a booking form . 
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MENTAL HEALTH  
AWARENESS DAY 
On Tuesday 10 October it was Mental Health 

Awareness Day and the theme this year was 

#HelloYellow.  Various activities took place 

surrounding this colour, including staff and 

sixth form sporting as much yellow in their 

outfits as possible. St Bart’s Mental Health 

Leaders have been actively promoting the idea 

that this is a topic to discuss without any stigma.  

St Bart’s Year 13 Mental Health Leaders last 

year planted a Positivitree and wanted to 

continue with that theme this year.  

 

 

One of the main activities that occurred was 

creating a Positivitree within the hub for all to 

see, with students from all years, and staff 

adding positive messages and quotes. 

It is good to see that other schools in West 

Berkshire are planting their own Positivitrees 

this week. 

 

DIARY DATES 
Wed 18 Oct House Music Competition, 

 Hall, 7pm 

Fri 20 Oct Staff Training & Development 

Day 

Half Term Friday 20 October to  

Friday 27 October 

Thurs 2 Nov Sixth Form Open Evening, 

5.30-8.30pm 

Wed 8 Nov Y12 Safe Drive Stay Alive,  

  Hexagon, Reading (afternoon) 

Thurs 9 Nov KS4 Awards Evening  

(Y12 students), Hall, 7pm 

 

 

 PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
Upcoming Events 

 

Second hand uniform shop 

Open every Friday 3.00-3.45pm 
 

Christmas Gift and Craft Fair 

Sunday 19 November 11.00am – 3.00pm 

Stalls still available. Book now at 

www.stbartspa.co.uk 
 

School Carol Service 

Monday 4 December 7.00pm 

St Nicolas Church, Newbury 

PA serving free refreshments 
 

Spring Term 

The Big Quiz and Fish and Chip Supper 
 

Year 7/8 Discos 
 

 

 

CCF(RN) FIELD DAY 
The CCF(RN) Field day took place on                   

5 and 6 October which involved 43 students.  

They stayed overnight on the destroyer           

HMS Bristol moored at Portsmouth.  They took 

part in an engaging day at the Royal Naval 

Leadership Academy at HMS Collingwood, 

which saw many students get soaking wet and 

thoroughly muddy.   

The positive attitude and disciplined good 

behaviour of our students led them to be 

described as ‘the best cadets we’ve ever had’ – 

not just once, but twice. 

Thank you to the staff who supported the trip. 

Mr J Maunders 

 

 
DRINKS IN SCHOOL 
Students should not bring into school 

sugary, fizzy or energy drinks that are 

considered detrimental to health and can reduce 

concentration. 

In lessons, as laid out in the Parents’ Handbook, 

students may only take in a clear bottle of water 

with a sports top into lessons. 

Other drinks sold in school are only for 

consumption at break and Activity Time. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

http://www.stbartspa.co.uk/
http://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=GbE/u%2bNf&id=398E97289888347CEBEDA22636331106F8782B48&q=DIARY&simid=608003616315149011&selectedIndex=39
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 
The following are the school uniform requirements for students in Years 7 – 11.   

This information and the uniform suppliers are on the website at 

http://www.stbarts.co.uk/portals/school-uniform/ 

Day Wear 

Black Blazer with embroidered house badge 

Black trousers, embroidered with house badge 

Black A line skirt, knee length with embroidered logo (girls) 

Or 

Black school trousers with embroidered logo 

School shirt – white, long or short sleeve 

School tie 

Grey sweatshirt with school logo (Years 7 – 9) 

Long sleeved/sleeveless black jumper with school logo (Years 10 -11) 

PE 

White polo shirt with embroidered house logo 

Black tracksuit bottoms 

Short white ankle / trainer socks 

Non-marking sole trainers 

Mouth Guard 

Boys Girls 

White shorts 

House colour reversible rugby 

Jersey with printed logo 

Long green games socks 

Football boots 

Black skort 

Black shorts 

Purple sweatshirt with printed logo 

Long purple games socks 

Lacrosse boots 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
School Uniform and PE Kit 

Outgrown it? Lost it? Torn it? Need a spare? 

Visit the Parents’ Association 

Second-hand Uniform Shop 
just inside the Students’ Entrance  

on the right. 

Open on Fridays during term time from 

3pm to 3.45pm 

We have a large stock of grey (Years 7-9) 

and black (Years 10-11) jumpers, 

 ideal as winter approaches… 

…in addition to: blazers, skirts (new style 

only), trousers, ties, skorts, shorts, 

tracksuit bottoms, purple sweatshirts, 

rugby shirts, polo shirts, PE socks, shin 

pads, rugby/football/lacrosse and CCF 

boots, sports/boot bags 

Prices range from 50p to £10 

All donations welcome 

 (but no white shirts please!) 

either at the shop on Friday afternoons 

or any time via the main reception desk in a 

clearly marked bag. 

Help raise funds for your school! 

CALENDAR AMENDMENT 
Friday 20 October 

Y11 History Trip to New York 

will now take place on 

Thursday 19 October 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR ADDITIONS 

Friday 3 November 

Y12 A Level Media Studies Study Day at BFI, 

Southbank, London, all day 

Wednesday 8 November 

Y10, Y11 and y12 GCSE and A Level Music 

Trip to Apollo Theatre, London – 11.45am to 

7.30pm. 

Thursday 9 November 

Y13 A Level Media Studies Study Day at BFI, 

Southbank, London, all day 

Tuesday 14 November 

Y10, 12 and 13 Product Design Visit to Mini 

Cooper Plant, oxford – 8.15am to 12.45pm 
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SERVICES FROM RESOURCES 
Did you know that our Resources Department at St Bart’s  

also carries out private work? 
We can print tickets, flyers, posters (up to A3), programmes (stapled or just folded), laminate work as 

large as A1, and bind larger booklets with plastic combs.  We have a large selection of coloured paper 

and card. 

We charge our in-school prices plus 20%, and the table below approximates this, to give you an idea. 

Please email us on resources@stbarts.co.uk to discuss your requirements, but note that we are not 

open during school holidays, and reserve the right to turn down work at particularly busy periods in 

the term.  Please do give us as much notice as you can. 

RESOURCES – PRICES FOR PRIVATE WORK 

2017/2018 

PRINTING 

Paper Type Single 
Back to 

Back 

Single colour 

copies 

B to B Colour 

copies 

A4 1.5p 2.5p 6p 11p 

A4 colour 2.5p 4p 7.5p 12p 

A4 100gsm 2.5p 4p 7.5p 12p 

A3 2.5p 4p 12p 23p 

A3 colour 4p 5p 13.5p 26.5p 

A4 card (160gsm) 4p 5p 8.5p 13.5p 

A4 250gsm 7.5p 8.5p 12p 18p 

A3 card (160gsm) 7.5p 8.5p 17p 30p 

     

Labels 6p - 10p - 

 

Treasury Tags – 6p;  Metal binding clips – 5p 

RING BINDING 

Plain Acetate – 12p each 

Binder diameter Cost Laminating Cost 

4mm – 6mm 12p A4 30p 

8mm – 11mm 18p A3 60p 

12mm – 14mm 24p A2 £1.20 

16mm – 18mm 30p A1  £2.40 

20mm – 25mm 60p   

**************************** 

 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 
 

A big thank you to all the parents and students 

who were involved in collecting the 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers earlier this 

year.  Due to your efforts the number of 

vouchers collected was nearly double those of 

2016.  As a result, the school has purchased 

items for Food Technology and PE. 

 

 

 

Food Technology – ten digital scales, whisks, 

oven gloves and kitchen scissors. 

PE – badminton rackets, hockey balls, relay 

batons, cricket training balls, hand balls, water 

bottle sets, whistles, shuttlecocks, training 

gates, gum shields, cricket stumps, rounders set, 

sports ball carrier sacks and training cones.  
The promotion will run again in 2018 and we 

look forward to your continued support. 

 

mailto:resources@stbarts.co.uk
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NATIONAL SCHOOLS 
EQUESTRIAN ASSOCIATION 
(NSEA) 
If any student would like to register with NSEA 

as part of the school squad, please email          

Mrs Sims msims@stbarts.co.uk as soon as 

possible.  The members request will be sent in 

on 20 October. 

The cost per rider will be a maximum of £20 for 

the year, the cost decreasing as the number of 

team members increases.   

Further details of the advantages of this 

opportunity can be found at 

http://www.nsea.org.uk/ 

 
 
HOUSE CHAMPIONSHIP  
The House Championship 2017/2018 

has started.  The first sports event was cross 

country and Patterson has taken an early lead in 

the sports championship clinching the top 

points score.  But, with a whole year ahead of 

sporting competitions, anything could happen.  

See pages 6, 7 and 8 for the top 10 runners in 

each year group. 

Overall points for cross country: 

Curnock  30 

Davis  32 

Evers  34 

Patterson 46 

 

 

 

 

WASH COMMON LIBRARY 
A team of committed people have 

been working hard over the past few months 

towards reopening the popular Wash Common 

Library. 

They invite you to join them to hear about this 

exciting project on Thursday 19 October at 

7.00pm at Wash Common Community Centre. 

If you want to be involved but cannot attend 

email friendsofwclibrary@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOYS’ PE 
Rugby 

Year 7 

Year 7 pulled on the green and white hoops and 

played their first matches for the school. Two 

teams of boys were selected to play Park House 

School. It was a draw at half time, with Park 

House winning this time. Both the A and B 

teams will meet again in the floodlit league later 

this term. Year 7 also hosted Westgate School 

from Winchester. 

 

Year 10 played Reading Blue Coat in the 

National Cup, final score St Bart’s 7 RBCS 48. 

 

Year 9 played Maiden Erlegh in the County 

Cup, and won 64-0.  

 

Year 11 

 Year 11 also played Park House last week.        

St Bart’s won 35 points to 5, with tries from 

Josh Douglas (2), Harry Greenwood, Jamie 

Miller, Will Sparkes, Poom Narongpun, Dan 

Stevenson and Zach Montgomery. Park House 

were short of a couple of players, and a special 

thank you must go to those boys who took it in 

turns to play for the opposition. 

 

1st XV 

The 1st XV played in the National Cup. This 

year St Bart’s had a tough first round draw, 

travelling away to play last year’s 

National  Finalists Bishop Wordsworth’s 

School. Bishop Wordsworth won the match, but 

the school can be extremely proud of the superb 

sporting spirit that the St Bart’s team showed, 

and the effort that every single player put in 

from the first to final minute. The boys conduct 

was applauded by the referee, and this was 

further highlighted when the opposition school 

wrote to us after the match to praise the team. 

 

Football 

U14 and U16 County Football Selection 

Congratulations to Mark Chidi 9E1 and Jake 

Ford 11D2 who have both been selected to 

represent Berkshire against Buckinghamshire 

for their respective age groups. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:msims@stbarts.co.uk
http://www.nsea.org.uk/
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1st XI 

The 1st XI travelled to John Madejski Academy 

last week to play in the National Cup. The game 

was extremely close, but JMA won in the end. 

Man of the match was Joe Power. The whole 

squad attitude has been excellent so far this 

term, with good numbers attending additional 

training sessions.  

 

The 1st XI played Forest in the Walsh Cup, they 

played well but eventually lost 4-2. Man of the 

match was Sam Young. 

 

Year 8 

Year 8 travelled to Blessed Hugh Faringdon to 

play in the National Cup, and won 2-1. Thank 

you to Mr Sutherland for taking the team and 

also doing some refereeing.  

 

Year 8 v Kennet 

Year 8 beat Kennet 5-1 in the second round of 

the National Cup. Goals were scored by 

Rodrigo Vidal Da Gamma, Dan Rutt (2) and 

Teague Pasea (2). 

 

Year 10  

Year 10 hosted Blessed Hugh Faringdon in the 

National Cup, and despite St Bart’s dominating 

the game and having numerous shots on target, 

Blessed Hugh Faringdon won 1-0 on the day. 

Man of the match was Callum Rosier. 

 

Year 11 beat John Madejski Academy 5-2. 

Goals scored by David Mitchell, Felix 

Robertson, Callum Meechan and Oliver Paul 

(2). 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS’ PE 

Netball 

Last week the Year 8 and 9 netball teams played 

away league fixtures against Theale Green.  

Results and players of the match were as 

follows – 

Year 8 won 27 – 2 Zahra Kateregga 

Year 9 won 28-3 Imogen Pemberton 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 A and B netball teams won both their 

league matches against Willink. Results and 

players of the match – 

A team won 12-4 Izzy Sutton and Alexandra 

Royston 

B team won 4-0 Ranudi Kolugala and Jaia 

Sumbler. 

 

Y10 Lacrosse v Heathfield 

The girls were hopeful when they played on        

3 October as they had been close to a win in 

their previous tournament.  The match began 

well with two goals scored in the first five 

minutes.  Heathfield matched this, then took the 

lead.   

St Bart’s, full of determination, went full force 

and brought it back having control of the ball 

for the majority of the second half and ending 

the game with a 9-7 win.  Lola Callaghan and 

Esme Layton were players of the match.   
 
 

HOUSE CROSS COUNTRY 

Individual Runner Positions – Top 10 

 

Year 7 Girls 

 

7C1 JOSIE ROBERTSON 1 

7D1 PHOEBE RYDER 2 

7P2 MIRIAM COOPER 3 

7P1 EMILY JARDINE 4 

7D2 IZZY QUESADA GETGOOD 5 

7P2 ALICE HUTCHINSON 6 

7E2 LOLA HEDLEY-SMITH 7 

7D2 ABIGAIL DONEY 8 

7C1 DAISY FLETCHER 9 

7E1 ALEXANDRA ROYSTON 10 
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Year 7 Boys 

7C3 ROWAN CHESTER 1 

7P1 JAKE COOPER 2 

7D1 CHRISTIAN AMISON 3 

7C3 MARCUS BUCKNELL 4 

7C3 OLIVER LUND 5 

7D1 EDWARD HALL 6 

7D1 THOMAS HALL 7 

7C3 MATIS DESSIAUME 8 

7E2 WILLIAM HOUGHTON 9 

7D2 MIGUEL ZEFERINO 10 

 

Year 8 Girls 

8E1 SOPHIE BHATT 1 

8E2 EMILY TUCKER 2 

8C2 LUCY COLSTON 3 

8P2 MARCELLE VAN BLERK 4 

8P1 LILLIE ESSEN 5 

8E2 ABBIE HOLLAND 6 

8E2 IZZY DULY 7 

8E1 POLLY HASSEL COLLINS 8 

8C1 LUCY BENNETT 9 

8C2 ANNABEL GIBSON 10 

 

Year 8 Boys 

8C2 JOSHUA HATTON 1 

8E2 FINNLEY ALLEN 2 

8D2 GEORGE SHAKESPEARE 3 

8P3 ELLIOT CROUCH 4 

8E2 MAX DOBSON 5 

8D1 SAMUEL CHENEY 6 

8D2 SAM ROBINSON 7 

8P1 DREW TUCKER 8 

8C2 RODRIGO VIDAL DA GAMA 9 

8C2 TEAGUE PASEA 10 

 

 

 

Year 9 Girls 

9C3 LUCI ROBERTSON 1 

9C1 REBECCA THOMSON 2 

9C2 GEORGINA THOMSON 3 

9C1 ELSPETH CRANE 4 

9P2 PIPPA THOMAS 5 

9C3 IMOGEN MATTHEWS 6 

9E2 JESSICA CHALMERS 7 

9C3 LUCY EMBERLIN 8 

9C3 ZOE QUARTERLY 9 

9C3 FREYA BARLOW 10 

 

 

Year 9 Boys 

9D2 CHARLIE SHAKESPEARE 1 

9E1 WILLIAM OXLEY 2 

9E1 JOEL DOUGLAS 3 

9P1 TOBY STANCOMBE 4 

9C1 ALFIE LETMAN 5 

9E3 
SAUL MARTINEZ-

GODDARD 
6 

9C2 JACK LAY 7 

  8 

9P1 BEN NEWMAN 9 

9P1 ALISTAIR JARDINE 10 

 

Year 10 Boys and Girls 

10P2 LUCA VICARIA 1 

10E1 TOBIAS ALLEN 2 

10P1 CAMERON LANGLEY 3 

10C2 HUGH BEATTIE 4 

10P2 TOBY THOMAS 5 

10C2 SAMUEL TAYLOR 6 

10E1 ALFIE BULLOCK 7 

10E2 DAVID GRACE 8 

10P2 MAX NEATE 9 

10E3 ARHAM KHALID 10 
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Year11 Boys and Girls 

11D3 HARRY BROOKER 1 

11D2 WILL FYALL 2 

11C1 JOSH MARSHALL 3 

11C2 
DANIEL 

MATTHEWS 
4  

11D2 IVAN BEYNON 5 

11E1 
POOM 

NARONGPUN 
6 

11P3 
SOPHIE 

STANCOMBE 
7 

11C1 
SAMUEL 

MIDDLETON 
8 

11C1 TOM MACAULY 9 

  10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE HOTLINES 

 

 

 

 

Remember to ring the attendance hotline if your 

child is absent from school.  This is for all 

school years, including Sixth Form. 

01635 576372 (Years 7 – 11) 

01635 576366 (Years 12 - 13) 
Leave a message with 

Your child’s name 

Tutor Group 

Reason for absence 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


